

THAC WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 5 JUNE 2020



CONNECTING WITH OUR AT HOME STUDENTS

Some students have continued to work from home and so it's been great to include them in the classroom experience.

This past week in our group work task the student at home worked with her group via a shared Google doc.

Each group then had to present their research to others in the class and this was done on Zoom so that the student could also be involved. She presented alongside everyone else in her group her group were really supportive.

It's exciting to see new and innovative ways of doing things during this time.

Mrs Roslyn Rodriguez

Senior School Teacher - English